
 
 

 

         

Monday 1st July 2019  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                            

RE: SHOWCASE - 8th July 2019 
 
Our choir have been invited to perform at the Showcase event this year. We will be joining 
with another choir from St. John Fisher and Thomas More to sing three songs in parts. It is 
always a brilliant evening where the best musical talent from around the city is showcased.   

The concert starts at the Royal Northern College of Music on Oxford Road at 7pm with our 
choir performing at approximately 8.20pm and the whole concert will be finished by 9pm. 
We will transport the children to the venue by coach, we will walk to St John’s from school to 
get the coach with St. John’s choir in time for the rehearsal at 5pm. We will return by coach 
after the concert; children should be collected from outside St. Richard’s church at approx. 
9.20pm.  

Each child will need a packed tea, a drink of water and a snack to take with them to the 
concert. Children must wear their full school uniform (blue jumpers please so if your child 
wears a red one, let us know and we will organise a blue one for the evening.)  

Please give permission for your child to attend the concert on ParentPay by Tuesday 2nd July 
at 3pm.  

If you would like to come and watch the concert, we have a small number of tickets which 
can be purchased on ParentPay – this will be on a first come, first served basis. Once these 
tickets are sold, please go the following website to purchase any surplus tickets. 
http://tickets.rncm.ac.uk/ 

We look forward to seeing you at the concert, 
 

Mrs J McLaughlin  

 


